
May 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear Property Owner,        
 
This letter is being sent to you because Challenger Communities, LLC is 
proposing a land use project in El Paso County located northwest of the corner 
Hwy 24 and Meridian Rd. This information is being provided prior to a submittal 
with the El Paso County Planning and Community Development Department.  
Please direct any questions on the proposal to the referenced contact(s) as listed 
below.  Prior to any public hearing on this proposal a notification of the time and 
place of the public hearing will be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El 
Paso County Planning Department.  At that time, you will be given the El Paso 
County contact information, the file number and an opportunity to respond either 
for, against or expressing no opinion in writing or in person at the public hearing 
for this proposal.   
 
The request being submitted to El Paso County is seeking approval of an 
application for a PUD Site Plan and Preliminary Plan. The proposed plan 
encompasses 125 total acres with 17 acres of residential single family 
residential at a density of 1.0- 3.0 DU/AC to align with the existing Falcon 
Highlands neighborhood and 42 acres at a density of 3.0- 6.0 DU/AC south of 
Antelope Meadows Circle. The remaining 66 acres will include 15.5 AC for 
stormwater facilities, 27 AC of general open space, a 3.5 AC neighborhood 
park and 20 AC of proposed right-of-way for public streets. The parcel is 
currently vacant and suitable for development and there are no waivers being 
requested at this time.     
 
For questions please contact:   

 
Challenger Communities, LLC  
8605 Explorer Dr, Suite 250 
Colorado Springs, CO 80920 
(719) 598-5192   
 
 

El Paso County Planning 
Department  
2880 International Circle 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
(719) 520-6300 
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